
STRATEGIC ENVIRONMENTAL 
PROTECTION TEAM 

Directorate for Planning, Growth and 
Sustainability 

To:          The Licensing Authority From: Environmental Protection, Reactive Team 

Subject : Application to vary premises license, 
The Red Lion 41 The Green Wooburn Green 
Buckinghamshire HP10 0EU 

Date:    2nd November 2023 

Thank you for consulting Environmental Health in relation to this major variation to a Premises 
License application. 

Although the major variation does give some cause for concern in regard to supporting the licensing 
objectives. The inclusion of the proposed conditions on the application would satisfy the immediate 
concern. These conditions should therefore be fully adopted, implement and then maintained by the 
premises license holder.  

There is no objection in relation to this application at the time. 

Stuart Goodbun 
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